
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Board seeks community representation on City of 
Thunder Bay’s Community & Safety Well Being 
Committee 
 
Interested individuals asked to submit letters of interest by November 3 

THUNDER BAY, ON (October 23, 2023) — The Thunder Bay Police Services Board is looking for a 
member of the community to be its representative on the City of Thunder Bay’s Community Safety & 
Well Being Committee. 

The Committee is responsible for preparing a Community Safety and Well Being Plan (CSWB), as 
required by the Police Services Act.  

The purpose of the Committee is to advise and oversee the implementation and monitoring of the 
CSWB plan for Thunder Bay. CWSB plans support safe and healthy communities through a community-
based approach to address root causes of complex social issues. Planning seeks to achieve a proactive, 
balanced, and collaborative approach to community safety and well-being across four key areas: social 
development, prevention, risk intervention, and incident response. 

The interested community member must be a resident of Thunder Bay who is 18-years or older and has 
a background in some combination of community engagement, community safety, social action. 

If interested, please submit a letter of interest outlining relevant experience, skills, and knowledge to 
John Hannam at pbsecretary@hotmail.com by November 3, 2023. Only qualified candidates will be 
contacted. 

 
Media Contact 
Sarah Tratt | KPW Communications   
416 577 2138 | sarah@kpwcomms.com  

 

John Hannam | Board Secretary 

807 622 9585 | psbsecretary@hotmail.com  
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